
[Important Announcement] 

In response to the extension of the COVID-19 Level 3 Alert, the prevention 
measures of the pandemic will be continued to be implemented until 28 June, 2021. 
Club activities and student activities preparations during summer are completely 
suspended. 
 
1. In response to the announcement of the expanded pandemic prevention meeting 

of the Executive Yuan on 7 June, 2021 about the extension of the COVID-19 Level 
3 Alert until 28 June, 2021, all COVID-19 Level 3 measures of CYCU will be 
continued to be implemented until 28 June, 2021.  

2. In response to the extension of the COVID-19 Level 3 Alert, club activities and 
student activities preparations during summer are completely suspended. 

3. Orientation activities that were handled at the beginning of the autumn academic 
year 2021, such as welcome camp, welcome concert and club gathering fair will 
also be suspended. If the pandemic slows down, preparations can be made after 
the beginning of autumn semester, 2021 and be handled after the mid-term 
exam. 

4. The freshmen experiencing camp will be planned in a simplified way by the 
organizer, required test items will be retained, speech and lecture activities will 
be adjusted to be implemented online. 

 
Faculty (including adjunct faculty), staff and students shall act in accordance with the 
pandemic prevention measures. 
 
Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated.  
 
 
Disease Prevention Team, CYCU. 


